
Announcements 

Fifth Sunday of Easter, May 18th, 2025 
 

 

1. This is your last week to sign up for the Flames of Hope Diocesan Youth Rally being 

held at John Paul II Collegiate on Saturday, May 24. Let us pray for the success of the 

rally, and for all the youth who will be in attendance.  

 

2. If you have orders for the CWL beef jerky bites you may turn them in with payment at 

the back of the church today, or get them to Chris Pollard or the parish office before May 

24.   

 

3. The next Baptism Formation will take place on Thursday, June 12, at 6:30 pm in St. 

Bernadette Hall. Please call the parish office to register.  

 

4. The next “Our Faith Explained Bible Study is on Thursday, May 29 at 7:00 pm.  

 

5. Our annual Responsible Ministry Protocol refresher is on Sat. June 14, at 10:00 am in St. 

Bernadette Hall. If you bring communion to institutions or shut-ins, or if you work with 

the children or youth of our parish, this is for you. If there are any new volunteers who 

wish to get screened in order to volunteer in these positions, please call the parish office 

to get the process started.  

 

6. Anyone interested in the 2025 Pentecost Retreat with 24 hours of Eucharistic Adoration  

at Our Lady of Sorrows Parish in Paradise Hill, on June 6th & 7th, please see the poster in 

entrance for all the information. 

 

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: 

 

Everyone is welcome to join us for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass in St. 

Bernadette Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


